

COUNTY OF BRUCE

Office of the Warden

P. O. Box 70, 30 Park Street, Walkerton, Ontario NOG 2V0 (519) 881-1291Fax: (519) 881-1619

June 28, 2013

Ontario Energy Board 27th Floor 2300 Yonge St., Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Board Secretary

Re: EB-2013-0078

EB 2013-0079 EB 2013-0080

Dear Sir/Madame:

This is a follow up to the correspondence of May 27th 2013 regarding the above noted applications. We would like to thank the Board for extending the deadline for comments.

The County of Bruce Council has undertaken a review of the materials provided in support of the application. As a result of the review, the County of Bruce has no concerns with, or objections to the applications.

Sincerely,

Dave Inglis Warden

Dail Lylis

CC Chris Laforest, Director of Bruce County Planning
Brian Knox, Bruce County Engineer
Kelley Coulter, Bruce County CAO
Bettyanne Cobean, Bruce County Clerk-Treasurer
Susan E. Frank, Hydro One Networks, Toronto
Gordon Nettleton, Colin Salter, Alex Monem, Counsel for the Applicants